TOWN OF WALES
PLANNING BOARD


NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Wales Planning Board will hold a PUBLIC HEARING ON MONDAY, DECEMBER 17, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. in the Wales Town Offices, 3 Hollow Road, Wales, MA 01081 to consider the application for a site plan review and special permit for a large-scale ground-mounted solar photovoltaic project at 40 Sizer Drive, submitted by Sunpin Holdings, LLC. A complete copy of the application and site plan may be viewed in the Wales Town Offices from 9:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. Monday – Thursday.

APPLICANT: Sunpin Holdings, LLC

